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***UPDATE 9:00 P.M.*** 

 

Fond du Lac Police are asking for the public’s help in locating Mohamed G. Elmhdati (see 

attached wanted info), in connection with this afternoon’s shooting incident.  A temporary 

felony arrest warrant has been issued for Elmhdati’s arrest for Attempted 1st Degree Intentional 

Homicide and Armed Robbery.  Elmhdati was last seen driving in a newer model Ford Escape, 

grey in color with a bug shield on the front with 2 circular designs or “eyes” on it.  No further 

information on the suspect vehicle registration is known at this time.   Elmhdati should be 

considered armed and dangerous.   
 

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of Elmhdati or on this incident should contact local 

law enforcement or Detective Bill Ledger at (920)322-3723   

 

 

 

At approximately 3:40 p.m.on Tuesday February 26 2019, Officers of the City of Fond du Lac 

Police Department responded to a report of a shooting incident in the area of Division Street and 

Lincoln Ave.  Initial information provided by the caller was that a male subject shot someone 

and was last seen possibly getting into a light colored SUV and fleeing the scene. 

 

Upon Officers arrival, they located a 25-year-old Fond du Lac man with a gunshot wound to the 

leg.  The victim was transported to St. Agnes Hospital with what was described as a non-life 

threatening injury.    The suspect was described as a white male, last seen wearing a dark multi-

colored jacket. 

 

Preliminary investigation indicates that this was not a random incident.      

 

The incident remains under active investigation.  Anyone with information on this crime is asked 

to call Detective Bill Ledger at (920)322-3723 or the crime alert at (920)322-3740 
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